
Northburn Primary School 
TEL:  01670 739111 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 13th of November the annual Children in Need appeal takes place. We have joined in 
with raising money for this good cause for many years, and this year are preparing to do so again. 
 
This year we will be getting involved in Five to Thrive a new unique programme of wellbeing 
activities. Children will take part in Joe’s Ultimate Feel Good Friday! 
 
All children should come to school in sportswear, warm enough and so that they will be comfortable 
to join in the activities. 
 
We ask for a donation of £1.00 on the day to children in need.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Clare Scott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


